
4. THE CCC FINANCIAL PLAN AND PROGRAMME:  2003 EDITION 
 
 The Committee considered a report from the Financial Services Manager on the 2002/03 planning 

process and the 2003 Financial Plan and Programme timetable.  The Committee received the 
information and decided that, where appropriate, a Planning Statement for input into the 2003 Plan 
process be prepared. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


